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INFORMATION CONTACT: Justin Rose, 810-364-5720 

 
Breen Road Construction is scheduled to begin  

September 11th, 2023. 
 
 

Road Base Crushing and Shaping and asphalt paving work on Breen Road from Burt 
Road to Bryce Road is scheduled to begin on September 11th, 2023.   
 
Work will include Base Crushing and Shaping, injecting liquid asphalt binder, and placing 
two inches of asphalt and Aggregate Shoulders. This work will be completed under a 
detour and full road closure within the construction influence area. 
 
Local traffic will be allowed access and maintained within the construction limits during 
the project. Local residents are encouraged to plan for delays due to construction. We 
request your cooperation and patience. 
 
Construction is anticipated to be complete by September 29th, 2023. All scheduling and 
project dates are subject to change depending on weather and the contractor’s schedule. 
 
This project is financed by the St. Clair County Road Commission at a total estimated cost 
for construction of $634,000.  The prime contractor is Ace-Saginaw Paving Company. 
 


